
OFFICE OF THE VICE-CHANCELLOR 

FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS 

MEMORANDUM NO. OVCAA-ECA 18-139 

UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES 

DILIMAN QUEZON CITY 

DIRECT LINE: (632) 928-5107 

VoIP TRUNKLINE 981-8500 LOCAL: 2583 

FAX:: (632) 928-5107 

E-MAIL: ovcaa@ovcaa.upd.edu.ph

TO : ALL DEANS, DIRECTORS, AND HEADS OF UNITS 

FROM : ROSELLA M. TORRECAMPO

Officer-in-Charge and Director, Office for the 
Advancement of Teaching \/f..

SUBJECT : Professorial Chairs at UP Foundation, Inc. for Awarding 

DATE 10 May 2018 

Please find attached a letter of Executive Director Gerardo Agulto, Jr. of the UP 
Foundation, Inc. informing us of available professorial chairs for UP Diliman. 
Concerned units can now recommend nominees to their respective professorial chairs 
and faculty grants effective 1 July 2018 - 30 June 2019 or Calendar Year 2018 if they 
have not done so. 

Thank you. 














